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What's New?

Happy Spring!Happy Spring!

As time springs forward, we're
springing into action here at the
food bank, preparing for all our
spring and summer events. It has
been challenging to continue
navigating the supply chain
problems, pandemic, and rising
prices, but we are so thankful for
our community and fellow 
 nonprofit organizations who have
partnered with us in this time. 

When I took my morning walk today, I heard the sweet
chirping of birds and smelled the fresh aroma of new
growth. Spring is officially here! As beautiful as the snow
was this year, I think all of us are ready to see the green
and pink of spring, start our gardens, and prepare for
fishing! With the weather changing, it's hard not to
notice how the world is changing as well. In these
uncertain times of the continuing pandemic, rising
prices, and conflict over seas, I am so humbled to see
how our community is pulling together. Without your
continued support, we would not be able to help our
neighbors. Thank you for all you do!

Each day, we work hard to feed our neighbors on the
Kenai Peninsula, and look forward to seeing the smiles
on their faces and hope in their eyes for better days
ahead. Please know that your support is indispensable
to our mission, and the food bank staff, board, and
volunteers never take this amazing community for
granted. Your continued support, partnership, and
encouragement in caring for our neighbors is an
incredible gift that makes living on the Kenai
Peninsula the best place on earth. Thank you!

Raffle Tickets      For Sale Now

Spring 
Festival                 June 17

Food Bank 
in the Park           July 21

Soup Supper       August 20

Hunger 
Auction 
Month                    September

It's Scary 
to be
Hungry                   October 1

Morganette sortingMorganette sorting
spring veggiesspring veggies



Thank you to our amazing event sponsors so far!

Diamond

Silver

Your gifts to our neighbors can't be measured!Your gifts to our neighbors can't be measured!

y hosting and sponsoring food drives
and fundraisers, you have contributed
to the total of 188,370 pounds of food
distributed so far this year! The
Fireweed diner has distributed over
5,000 meals, and the direct services 

has given almost 60,000 pounds of food since
the new year. We have also been able to
provide our partner agencies with over 86,000
pounds of food over the past three months.
Thank you all our wonderful sponsors, hosts,
and donors! You have a huge impact on the
success of our fundraisers. By supporting
events, you are also supporting your
community!

Platinum

Join CIRI in supporting our Spring Festival and art auction on
June 17th.
Help Central Peninsula Hospital (CPH) in sponsoring our Food
Bank at the Park on July 21st.
Join CPH, ConocoPhillips, PCHS, and Johnson Insurance Group in
supporting our Soup Supper this August 20th.
Help CPH in sponsoring the It's Scary to be Hungry on October
1st.

Join our amazing donors in supporting the food bank through
sponsorships of our annual fundraisers! We have four sponsorship
opportunities this year:

Staff at the Saint Patrick's Day
parade.



Thank you Brown Bears, Hockey
Fans, and Boy and Girls Club!

Thank you Kenai Public
Health!

Thank you Link Year!

Thank you Diamond
Dance Project!

Thank you Hilcorp
employees!

Hilcorp employees have
donated generously over
the past three months!

DDP delivering annual
food drive donations at
KPFB.

Kenai Public Health clinic
delivering free COVID-19
vaccinations at KPFB.

Mark Dixson and Greg
posing with the 179
pounds of food from
the Soldotna Rotary
Club food drive. 

Link Year volunteering in the
warehouse and kitchen.

The Brown Bears hockey team, the
Boys and Girls Clubs of the Kenai
Peninsula, and the food bank
partnered together for a fundraiser
and food drive.

Rhoda and Lilly having fun at the KPFB
booth. 

Thank you
Soldotna
Rotary Club!

Thank you Gary and
Sharon Hale!
Gary and Sharon
donated the proceeds
from their Christmas
Lights display to the
food bank.



Volunteer Highlight: Donna CotmanVolunteer Highlight: Donna Cotman
onna is in the food bank every week!
Many people who know Donna
describe her as thoughtful, giving, and
always looking for ways to help
everyone around her. During the
uncertain times this year, Donna has
been a constant here at the food 

bank. She works tirelessly in the kitchen serving our
neighbors, cleaning, and doing anything else that is
needed. Not only is she here on her scheduled volunteer
days, but she also answers the call for every event and Donna helping out at the

Saint Patrick's Day lunch. special occasion! We know we
can rely on her dedication,
timeliness, and excellent work
ethic to help our neighbors
and staff. Donna also puts
together our emergency food
bags on the weekends.
"Donna is always here and
willing to help with whatever is
needed!" Greg said. As a
volunteer of almost ten years,
we can't express how much
we appreciate everything
you've done, Donna!

Donna happily serving a
neighbor during lunch.

Some of Donna's handiwork
on the weekend emergency
food bags.

Try out our new volunteer
system: Volunteer Scheduler

Pro!
You can sign up at the food
bank or on our website at
kpfoodbank.org! 

Sister Perry!Sister Perry!

Join us in
welcoming Sister
Perry as a new
volunteer from
March to July! 



And the winner is... You! 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

It's Scary toIt's Scary to
be Hungrybe Hungry

October 31st, 4-8
pm.  Join us for
trick-or-treating
and food drive!

Spring FestivalSpring Festival
June 17th, 11 am to 3
pm.  Join us for our art
auction, celebration of
local foods, and food
drive!

Food Bank at the ParkFood Bank at the Park
July 21st, 11 am to 9 pm.  Join
us for entertainment,
vendors, and food drive!

Soup SupperSoup Supper
August 20, 5-9 pm.  Join us for
delicious soup, live and silent
auctions, and more!

Our annual raffle tickets are for sale at the food bank and our events!Our annual raffle tickets are for sale at the food bank and our events!



Visit our newVisit our new

website andwebsite and

social mediasocial media

pages!pages!

Have you
considered?

Visit our new and
improved website at
KPFoodBank.org to
sign up to be a
volunteer, donate,
keep up on events,
and so much more!

Check out our
Twitter page to see
what's happening
every day at the
food bank!
@KPFoodBank

Follow our Instagram page to
see what's cooking in our
kitchen, what events are
coming up, and more!
@kenaipenisulafoodbank

Please consider giving to the organization(s)
that you feel compelled to support. Pick
Click Give approved organizations all strive
to make our communities better places for
everyone to live. 

All donations are tax deductible and donors
will receive tax documentation from the
State once the donation has been
processed. Permanent Fund Dividend
applications are available until March 31,
though Alaskans can choose to add or
adjust their pledges online until August 31. 

File for your PDF or add a pledge at
pfd.alaska.gov

Email communication helps to reduce
postage costs, and can be fiscally and
environmentally responsible. We try to
communicate with donors through
email as much as possible. If you aren't
receiving emails from us, but would like
to, please contact
lmurray@kpfoodbank.org

33955 Community College Drive
Soldotna, AK 99669
907-262-3111


